
 

 

April 24, 2024 

 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Subject: Clarification on the news item ‘NCLT orders insolvency proceedings against 
Subhash Chandra’ appearing in ‘www.economictimes.com’ on April 23, 2024  
 
This is with reference to (i) a letter dated April 23, 2024 received from National Stock Exchange 
of India Limited bearing reference number NSE/CM/Surveillance/14198; and (ii) an email 
dated April 24, 2024 received from BSE Limited regarding the captioned news item. 
 
In this regard, as informed by us in our earlier clarification dated February 29, 2024, the above-

mentioned news pertains to Mr. Subhash Chandra in his personal capacity and has nothing 
to do with the affairs of the Company and therefore there will not be any impact on the 
Company. Accordingly, the Company is not required to disclose the same to the Stock 
Exchanges under Regulation 30 of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (‘SEBI Regulations’). 
 
We would also like to state that the Company has always complied with its obligations 
under the SEBI Regulations and will continue to make disclosures in accordance with the 
same. 
 
We hope the above clarifies the matter. 

 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For Zee Entertainment Enterprises Limited 

 
 
 
Ashish Agarwal 
Company Secretary 
FCS6669 
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